Dear Parents
Greetings from Scindia Kanya Vidyalaya!

With the growing heat of Summer, we would like to kindly request your cooperation regarding dry fruit consumption during this season. Given the heat, it's advisable to avoid dry fruit intake.

To ensure the well-being of our students, we request that you do not send dry fruits to school after the summer break. Any dry fruits brought to school will be redirected to local institutions or villages supported by SKV, aligning with our values of giving back to the community.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

With warm regards,

Nishi Misra Principal Scindia Kanya Vidyalaya Gwalior

Website : skvgwalior.org